

Friends of Churchville Nature Center 501 Churchville Lane Churchville, PA 18966

A note from the volunteer Board of Directors of the Friends of Churchville Nature Center

Vinobha Pannerselvam President

> Lindsey Barcik Vice President

> Jean McKenna Treasurer

Stacy Purcaro Secretary

Raymond Becker

Michael Gordon

Karen Jim

Dhaval Patel

Jennifer Wallace

Dear Friend,

As we begin this season of both gratitude and giving, we're reminded how far we've come, in large part, because of the generosity of our neighbors in Bucks County and its surrounding areas, and we are truly grateful.

In recent years, with your help, we've continued to grow Churchville Nature Center by adding to our facility and enhancing our grounds to accommodate our evergrowing and changing community of members and neighbors who simply wish to spend some time in the peace and tranquility of nature.

Because of generous donors & sponsors we continue to enhance our Wildflower Gardens and Trails. We've added phase I of a Botanical Garden to be located adjacent to the Butterfly House and which we hope will offer visitors a broader understanding of our native flora. Through the generosity of former Churchville Nature Center Director, Chris Steiber we're adding an observatory. This addition will provide yet another opportunity for educating our audience and allowing them to glimpse the stars.

You have helped us to spread awareness of our inspirational natural world! We value your patronage & generosity and want to continue to nurture your love of nature.

One way you can show your appreciation for what we do this giving season is to donate as generously as you can to our 2023 Annual Appeal. Your gift of \$25, \$50, \$100, \$250, or whatever amount you can afford will allow us to continue our mission to provide you with excellence in environmental programming and events.

Simply scan the QR code below to donate via Donorview or mail your gift to the address above noting "Annual Appeal" on your check. Your donation is 100% tax deductible.

With sincere appreciation,

Jean McKenna, Treasurer / Fundraising Chair

